
April is such a beautiful time of year  here 

in Springfield, Oregon. We can truly feel 

the coming warmth of spring and the air 

full of endless possibilities!  At Sweetbriar 

Villa, we can expect an April to be 

buzzing with activities! Make sure to 

keep an eye on the calendar as to not 

miss a moment.  

You may have noticed lately, We have 

had some new residents that have joined 

our family here at Sweetbriar Villa! We are 

so happy to extend a very warm welcome to Laura, Sandra, and 

Gretchen. We hope that they will feel very much at home and we 

look forward to spending time getting to know each of them!  

We appreciate every single one of you and for choosing to take 

care of you in your home. We look forward to the many 

memories to come.  

A Note from the Executive Director 

Nicole Hampl, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Famous People Born in April 

• Bruce, April 19 

• Patricia, April 21 

• Joyce P. April 30 

• Billie Holiday:  

      April 7, 1915 

• Charlie Chaplin:  

      April 6, 1889 

• Leonardo De Vinci:  

      April 15, 1452 

• Russell Crowe:  

       April 7, 1964 

 

In our Resident Spotlight is our very own 
Bruce S. He moved into Sweetbriar Villa 
in late 2023. Bruce moved here from 
Colorado Springs, Colorado.  
Bruce has accomplished many things in 
his life and one of those has been being 
a minister. We are so happy to have him 
as a part of our family at Sweetbriar.  

Bruce  

Our Employee of the Month is Jimmy. No 
matter what the day brings, he comes in 
with a smile and an eagerness to find 
solutions. His consistent positive attitude 
has made a huge difference in our team’s 
and resident’s days.   
Jimmy, We are grateful for you! You have 
shown us the importance of 
determination and commitment. We are 
happy you are part of the team here at 
Sweetbriar Villa! 

 

Title 

Team Member 
Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 

We enjoyed a fun, interactive performance by Timothy Patrick. 

Jurline  
helped  
us  
celebrate 
St. Patty’s 
Day! 

It was our privilege to 
host inspirational 
sounds with their     
upbeat light of 
inspiration.  

                     Jimmy, Caregiver 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

“Rain is the  
language of flowers”  
- Emily Dickinson 


